
         Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars    

   Penygarn Community Primary School 
Penygarn Road 
PONTYPOOL 

Torfaen NP4 8JR 
 

Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 
 

5th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year we have decided to change our usual routine of taking the children out to a pantomime 

at Christmas and have booked a company to come in to school to give a performance just to our 

children. 

 

Our production this year will be The Wizard of Oz, and will be held in school on Tuesday 4th 

December 2018. 

 

Each child is being asked to contribute £2.00 to pay for their attendance at the production, the 

cost of which will include a snack to eat whilst they are watching the show. 

 

The deadline for payments is Monday 19th November 2018. 

 

The school is not in a position to subsidise this visit, or to offer remission of charges, therefore 

a payment from each pupil wishing to attend will be required. Please note that if not enough 

interest is shown it may have to be cancelled. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
L Sellars 

Headteacher 

  

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

TO: Penygarn Community Primary School 

 

I give permission for my child ……………….……………………………….…………  

Class …………………………………………………… to attend the Wizard of Oz 

production in school on Tuesday 4th December 2018. 

 

I enclose the £2.50 payment.  

 

 

Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Date:   …………………………………………….. 
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